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Vol. 12, No. 33 
May 27, 1981

MEMO TO: The University Community^

FROM: Earl Lazerson

S U B J E C T :  Appointment of Director of Personnel Services

It is with great pleasure that I announce the appointment of 
Dr. Earl Beard as Director of Personnel Services.

Dr. Beard, who has been acting vice president and provost since 
September 19, 1979, will assume his new responsibilities July 15.
The appointment is subject to ratification by the Chancellor and the 
Board of Trustees.

As administrator of the centralized office of personnel services.
Dr. Beard will have responsibility for: Faculty Personnel Services,
Civil Service Personnel Services, Professional Staff Personnel Services, 
"Other" Personnel Services, Labor Negotiations, Personnel Records 
Management, Development Programs for Faculty and Staff, and Personnel 
Relations.

The University community is well acquainted with Dr. Beard, who 
joined the faculty as a professor of history and Dean of the School 
of Social Sciences in 1967. He was named Special Assistant to the 
Vice President and Provost in July, 1977, and he accepted the position 
of Assistant Vice President for Academic Personnel Administration in 
September, 1978.

With the five principal organizational units of the institution 
in place, we can give full attention to our responsibilities in achieving 
the educational and public service mission of the University.
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